## Directors Report – April 2021

It has been another interesting year! We are seeing glimpses of relief with COVID but need to continue to be vigilant. As for golf, we have been lucky to be able to continue to do something we enjoy.

Until after the May long weekend, restrictions continue to stay in place. I have included my report from the Zone Council meeting in the Fall, the ViaSport guidelines and info from BC Golf again – if you haven't read it already there is some very helpful information included. Please continue to stay local – at this time, support your own golf course and visit the BC Golf website for the most up to date information about the COVID guidelines pertaining to golf. If you are interested in provincial or other tournaments – updates on whether they are a go or not are also on the BC Golf website.

I will continue to send updates as I get them. Until we can meet up again, play safe and have fun!

Mary-Ann Gaschnitz

Zone 1 Director